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Cricket and rounders games are on the agenda for the summer term, and we have not let the 
wet weather dampen our spirits. The girls have played indoor rounders games, getting to grips 
with the necessary batting skills and throwing, catching a fielding a tennis ball. It was 
encouraging to see (and hear) the competitiveness of the girls in Year 7 & 8 on Thursday 
afternoon. From the sideline, it was evident that their skills improved as the games 
progressed as they were determined to outwit their opponents. 
 
The first games lesson for the boys saw them tackling freezing temperatures and icy winds. 
Despite the challenges, the focus remained, specifically looking at bowling and fielding skills. 
The bowlers looked at basic techniques and bowling a good line and length. The fielding 
aspect focused on short catching and the long barrier.  
 
Hopefully the weather improves, and the pupils can put the skills learned this week into 
practice games next week. 
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